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POSTAL ADDRESS Riverside, 4 Canning Road, Lowestoft NR33 0EQ

AP – HHPAR v.1

Your ref:
Our ref: AP/21/0055/REF319

Date: 26 October 2021
Please ask for: Tina Gowen

Direct dial: 07393 805402

Lowestoft Town Council
Lowestoft Town Council
Hamilton House 
Battery Green Road
Lowestoft
Suffolk
NR32 1DE

Email: appeals@eastsuffolk.gov.uk

Dear Sir/Madam,

Town and Country Planning Act 1990

Appeal by: Mr May/Smith
Site at: 329 London Road South, Lowestoft, Suffolk, NR33 0DY
Planning application reference: DC/21/2191/FUL

An appeal has been made to the Secretary of State by Mr May/Smith against the decision of East 
Suffolk Council* to refuse planning permission for Change front windows. The fast-tracked process 
for this appeal means there is no opportunity for you to submit comments. However, we have 
forwarded all the representations made to us on the application to the Planning Inspectorate and 
the appellant. These will be considered by the Inspector when determining the appeal.

The appellant’s statement can be viewed online at http://publicaccess.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/online-
applications/

If you wish to withdraw any representations you made on the application, you must make this 
request to the Planning Inspectorate by 18 November 2021. You can do this by emailing 
RT1@planninginspectorate.gov.uk (quoting the appeal reference APP/X3540/D/21/3280180). If 
you do not have access to the internet, you can write to:

Jessica Werrett, Team West 2, The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, 3rd Floor, 2 The 
Square , Bristol, BS1 6PN

http://publicaccess.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/online-applications/
http://publicaccess.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/online-applications/
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The Planning Inspectorate aims to deal with appeals following this procedure within 8 weeks of 
the appeal start date. You can check the progress of the appeal and view the Inspector’s decision 
when it is issued on https://www.gov.uk/appeal-planning-inspectorate.

Yours faithfully,

*On 1 April 2019, East Suffolk Council was created by parliamentary order, covering the former 
districts of Suffolk Coastal District Council and Waveney District Council. The Local Government 
(Boundary Changes) Regulations 2018 (part 7) states that any plans, schemes, statements or 
strategies prepared by the predecessor council should be treated as if it had been prepared by the 
successor council. Therefore this letter comes from East Suffolk Council and depending on the 
timing of the decision, the relevant local planning authority referenced on the decision notice may 
have been Suffolk Coastal District Council or Waveney District Council. The appeal decision and 
communication from the Planning Inspectorate may make reference to the respective former 
determining authority.

https://www.gov.uk/appeal-planning-inspectorate

